Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal

Our reference: D16/32531
Your reference: SSD 5897 MOD 1

8 December 2016

Andrew Hartcher

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Hartcher

NO SUBMISSION - SSD 5897 MOD 1
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www.ipart.nsw.gov.au

Contact Narelle Berry
T (02) 9113 7722
E narelle_berry@ipart.nsw.gov.au

Thank you for the invite to make a submission on modification application
(SSD 5587 MOD 1) at Barangaroo South. The IPART Secretariat will not make a submission
on this application as we consider it is not relevant to our licensing role under the Water

Industry Competition Act (2006).

Yours sincerely

Narelle Berry
Director, Licensing and Compliance
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